
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
 
Title:   Kearns Water Plant Basin Demolition 
 
From: Terry Houk – Public Services Director 

Tyler Berrier – Civil Engineer Meeting Date: November 21, 2016 

    
Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date:   October 19 – Nov. 2, 2016 

  Advertised By: Purchasing 
 

    
Attachments: 
 

Attachment A – Bid Tabulations 
 

 
 
PURPOSE:   
The City has budgeted for the demolition of infrastructure at the old Kearns Water Plant that is no longer in 
service.  This contract will demolish dilapidated concrete filter basins and above grade storage tanks at the site.   
 
BACKGROUND:   
At this time, the office and operations building at this site will be retained.  Only the concrete basins and tanks 
will be demolished. At the November 2nd bid opening, DH Griffin Wrecking Co. Inc. was the low bidder of the 
four qualified bidders that submitted a bid. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds for this project are available in the FY 2016-2017 annual budget. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   
The Public Services Department recommends approval of the contract and that the appropriate City official and/or 
employee be authorized to execute all necessary documents to award the project to DH Griffin Wrecking Co., 
Inc. in the amount of $239,000.00. 
 
 





 
 

Bid Tabulation 
Bid # 20-110216 

Kearns Water Plant Basin Demolition 
Wednesday, November 2, 2016, 2:30 PM 

 
 

BIDDERS 
 

 
BID 

 
DH GRIFFIN 

 
$239,000.00 

 
 

FOSS DEMOLITION 
 

 
$323,500.00 

 
 

4 SEASONS 
 

 
$482,000.00 

 
 

MUTER CONSTRUCTION 
 

 
 

$307,600.00 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 



pstberrier
Text Box
Concrete Filters above to be removed from existing building structure, while retaining the building structure.  All concrete footers and underlayment to be excavated and removed in provided waste area.
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